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‭January 31, 2025‬

‭Dear Eighth Grade Families,‬

‭June‬ ‭is‬ ‭quickly‬ ‭approaching‬ ‭and‬ ‭preparations‬ ‭for‬ ‭the‬ ‭end‬ ‭of‬ ‭the‬ ‭year‬‭activities‬‭for‬‭the‬‭eighth‬
‭grade students are in full swing.  Please mark your calendar for the following events:‬

‭EVENT‬ ‭DATE‬

‭8th Grade Academic Awards‬
‭(by invitation only)‬

‭June 2, 2025‬

‭Dorney Park Trip‬ ‭June 10, 2025‬
‭Return Time to RMS: 7:00 pm‬

‭Dinner Dance at Razberry’s‬ ‭June 13, 2025‬
‭7:00 pm - 10:00pm‬

‭Picnic‬‭at Pickell Park‬ ‭June 16, 2025‬
‭(Rain Date: June 17, 2025)‬

‭Regular Dismissal‬

‭8th Grade Promotion Ceremony‬ ‭Friday, June 20, 2025‬
‭Time TBD‬

‭Please be on the lookout for permission slips that will be given out in April with a due date in‬
‭May.  We are looking forward to these exciting events!‬

‭Finally, many of our awesome parents from the HSA are looking to assemble a video of baby‬
‭pictures for our 8th graders.  This video will be shown to the grade on the morning of June 20,‬
‭2025 during a catered breakfast at RMS.  If you would like to include your child’s picture,‬
‭please email it along with their name to‬‭8thgradeclassrms@gmail.com‬‭.‬

‭If you have any questions, please reach out to your 8th grade team leaders.‬

‭Lauren Greenberg (‬‭lgreenberg@readington.k12.nj.us‬‭)‬
‭Will Daly (‬‭wdaly@readington.k12.nj.us‬‭)‬
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